



Dear Parents and Carers,

With much excitement, we invite your child to join our extremely popular Film Nights. For new parents, Film Nights are open for all children (no parents or siblings though, sorry!) from Reception up to Year 2. Your child is invited to join their friends, the CHIPS volunteers and teachers to have a snack, and watch a Christmassy movie.



Please make sure your child has their water bottle with them on the day. There is no need to come to the school at the usual time, you just need to pick them up from their classroom door at 5.00pm. Please let the class teacher know if someone different to usual will be picking up your child.

Our film night is on Friday 2nd December. Our Christmassy film choice is Nativity!

HOW TO PAY

We ask all families to contribute £3.00 towards the cost of their snacks and to join their friends, per child. Please put the correct money and reply slip into a sealed envelope marked with your child's name and class return via your child's school bag.

PG RATED FILM PERMISSION

This year, we will be showing some films that are rated PG. These films will be vetted beforehand and we will take guidance from the Common Sense Media website to ensure that the film is suitable. The film choice and rating will be announced before the day so that you can decide whether you wish your child to attend. Every child attending must return the attached permission slip before Film Night. The easiest way all round is for all the slips to be returned at the beginning of the year where they will be kept on file. The permission will remain on file until your child leaves the school unless you choose to revoke it.

Many thanks, The CHIPS Team		
Child Name	Child Class	
Signed (parent)	Name (parent)	Date
I enclose £3.00 for the first film of the school year Total:		Cash



